
 

 

   
 

NOTICE of PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 

 
 
 

THE CITY OF NEW PHILADELPHIA, OHIO INTENDS TO  

SUBMIT AN APPLICATION FOR A PY 2018 

COMMUNITY HOUSING IMPACT AND PRESERVATION 

(CHIP) PROGRAM GRANT TO THE OHIO 

DEVELOPMENTAL SERVICES AGENCY, OFFICE OF 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT (OCD).  
 

 
A Public Hearing will be held Monday April 23, 2018 at 7:00 PM In Council Chambers City Hall, 150 

East High Avenue New Philadelphia, Ohio to give citizens an adequate opportunity to review and 

comment on:   The City Of New Philadelphia, Ohio Intends to submit an application for a PY 2018 

Community Housing Impact and Preservation (CHIP) Program Grant to the Ohio Developmental Services 

Agency, Office of Community Development (OCD).  

  

 
Citizens are encouraged to attend this meeting Monday April 23, 2018 to express their views and 

comments on the City’s intent to submit an application. 
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